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Friday, September 15, 2023 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Statement on potential threat to LSC schools 
 
 
Dear LSC Families, 
 
This morning, the Lafayette School Corporation was made aware of a social media post that is 
circulating, which serves as a reminder that we take any potential or perceived threats made against 
our schools and students very seriously. 
 
This post – which the Lafayette Police Department has determined is not credible – concerns 
potential violence in conjunction with Homecoming-related activities. It has been investigated, and 
the alleged threats are clearly not aimed at any Lafayette School Corporation – nor any Tippecanoe 
County – schools. The threat came from another state and has been determined to be a hoax. 
 
We will continue to work with the Lafayette Police Department, and our standard security 
measures remain in place. We want to assure you that, as always, the health and safety of our 
students, staff and the public are always our No. 1 priority. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Les. L. Huddle 
Superintendent 
 
## 
 
For more information, contact Cindy Gerlach, LSC Director of Communications, at 
cgerlach@lsc.k12.in.us, 765-771-6043. 
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